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Solivita Radio Club 
General Meeting Minutes 

July 28, 2022 

 

President: Paul Bresnowitz, N2TTR 

Vice President: Alan McIlwain, KI8JV (absent) 

Secretary: Wayne Schoeffel, KJ4FXB 

Treasurer: Lisa Bresnowitz, N2TTS 

Club Station License Trustee: Jeff Saly, WA4LLL 

 

In addition to the above SRC Officers, the following Members were present: 

 

Jerry, W9MET 

George, N3GB 

Mike, KD4PTT 

Ken, KO4XHV 

Norm, KD2ICH 

Reg, KD8THB 

 

The meeting was called to order by President Paul, N2TTR, at 7:07 pm. 

 

A motion to suspend the reading of the General Meeting Minutes for June, and to accept them as 

written was proposed by President Paul.  Motion was seconded and accepted by all Members 

present.  Minutes for these meetings can be found on the Club website:  

https://solivitaradioclub.weebly.com/ 

 

President’s Report:   

 

Wimbledon Pavilion is again reserved for Winter Field Day 2023 (Jan 28 and 29). 

 

Vice President’s Report:  No report. 

 

Treasurer’s report:  15 members out of 18 on the books paid their club dues for April 2022 to 

April 2023.  Dues for our club year are due now.  A reminder letter will go out in Aug. 

 

Club Trustee Reports: 

N4SRC repeater – Jeff reported the repeater is up and running. 

 

KD8THB digital repeater – Is up and running in half duplex in Digital Mobile Radio mode. 

 

GMRS repeater –Mike (KD4PTT) is acting as Net Control on Fridays at 5 pm.  GMRS-licensed 

CERT members are signing on. 

 

2022 Field Day Recap 

 

Jeff (WA4LLL) reported that the club earned 2060 points for Field Day (see on ARRL website 

as N4SRC).  In addition to the 10 participants’ contacts, we earned points for operating digitally 

and for meeting safety criteria. 
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He also commented that when thunderstorms are in the area (as on that Sunday) Net Control 

Operators should announce the net will not operate for safety reasons. (If possible) 

 

Future Events 

 

Advance notice for an October Foxhunt was announced. 

 

Paul noted that we may show YouTube videos after future meetings on various historical and 

technical topics.  If you have one you’d like for us to see let Paul know. 

 

Jerry noted that he had acquired the latest ARRL handbook on HF dipole antennas and 

contributed it to the club library. 

 

Reg (KD8THB) is interested in a Parks on the Air (POTA) activity at Hontoon Island State Park 

and it will need to be registered. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:35 pm 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Wayne Schoeffel, KJ4FXB 


